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April 13, 2022 

NOTICE 

Title or Subject: Medicaid State Plan Amendment (SPA) 23-0024 State Governor Review 

Effective Date: April 1, 2023  

Description: The Health Care Authority (HCA) intends to submit Medicaid State Plan 

Amendment (SPA) 23-0024 to reflect the appointment of Dr. Charissa Fotinos as Washington’s 

Medicaid Director. Dr. Fotinos was permanently appointed to this position on May 16, 2022; 

however, submission of a SPA to reflect that appointment was delayed.  

SPA 23-0024 is expected to have no effect on annual aggregate 

payments/expenditures/reimbursements. 

A copy SPA 23-0024 is available for review. HCA would appreciate any input or concerns 

regarding this SPA. To request a copy or submit comments, please contact the person named 

below (please note that all comments are subject to public review and disclosure, as are the 

names of those who comment).  

CONTACT  

Name:  Ann Myers 

Program:  Medicaid State Plan 

Address: POB 45502 

Phone: 360-622-1978 

TRS: 711  

E-mail address: ann.myers@hca.wa.gov 


